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                    Newsletter 13/2018 

26 April 2018 

  

 

Dear Parents 

 

Quote for the Week: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

***IMPORTANT – PLEASE NOTE *** 
New applications for Grade 1 2019 opened on 

Monday 16 April 2018 at 08:00 and close on 28 
May 2018.  Parents need to apply online (grade 

one and grade eight only) using the following 
website: www.gdeadmissions.gov.za 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Attached to the newsletter is the Tuckshop Menu 

for this term. 

 
PLEASE NOTE:   

Due to popular demand we have now, once 
again, added ham and hotdogs/cheese grillers to 

the menu. 
 

The tuckshop has been assured that the ham 

and hotdogs/cheese grillers have been tested 
and there is no sign of listeriosis.  The suppliers 

have also issued a Clearance Certificate certifying 

that the products are safe.  These products are 

tested weekly and a Clearance Certificate will be 
issued on a weekly basis. 

 
I trust this will put parents’ minds at ease. 

 
 

 

 
 

Please note that from the beginning of May it will 
be compulsory for all learners to wear their full 

(and correct) winter uniform.  A tie is a 

compulsory item of the winter uniform. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Applications for school fee exemptions for 2018 
are NOW open.  Please note application forms 

may be collected and signed for by one of the 
parents or official guardians at the Reception.  

(Application forms will not be handed to the 

children).  Please read information and 
instructions attached to the application very 

carefully.  Exemption applications will not be 
considered without ALL requested 

documentation.  The onus is on the applicant to 

ensure all required information is submitted. 
Please continue to make regular monthly 

payments towards school fees pending a decision 
on your exemption application, as you may not 

qualify for 100%  and will be liable for payment 
of the remaining fees. 

 

Closing date for applications will be the end of 
April 2018.  Should you have any queries, 

please contact Mrs L Joubert on (011) 900 1000. 
 

 

NEWSLETTER AND SCHOOL 
COMMUNICATOR 
 
We will only send out hard copies of the 

newsletter to parents who have submitted a 

SCHOOL FEE EXEMPTIONS 
                  2018 

 

      GRADE 1 AND GRADE 8   
        ADMISSIONS 2019 
 

 

         TUCKSHOP MENU 
 

 WINTER SCHOOL UNIFORM 

http://www.gdeadmissions.gov.za/


 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

written request to the register teacher.  The 

newsletter will be available via the Communicator 
and can also be downloaded from the website,  

www.brackenprim.co.za 
 The newsletter will also be downloaded on the 

children’s tablets. 

 
 

PLEASE MAKE USE OF THE SCHOOL 
COMMUNICATOR 
 

This software programme App will ensure reliable 
and up to date communication with you, the 

parent/guardian.  This is a very simple and easy 
to use programme and can be installed on your 

home and/or work computer/s.  This will allow us 
to keep up to date on a daily basis as to what is 

happening at school.  This will include the 

newsletter, photos, sporting fixtures, contact 
details, etc.  The Communicator updates itself via 

your internet connection.   
 

To download, you can make use of one of the 

following options: 
1. Download the software directly from the 

Website using the following URL 
www.schoolcommunicator.com/downloads 

OR 
2. Download the App D6 Communicator and 

follow the instructions. 

 
3. The address is: 

http://mobi.d6communicator.com 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact Mr Fabel 
or Mrs Bombardella on (011) 900 1000. 
 
 

        SCHOOL TIMES 
 
 

Please note the following school times: 
 Grade 1-2: 07:45 – 13:30 every day 

 Grade 3-7: 07:45 – 14:00 every day 

 
 

       SCHOOL TERMS 2018 

 

Term 1:    17 January – 28 March 

Term 2:   10 April – 22 June 

Term 3:   17 July – 28 September 
Term 4:   9 October – 12 December. 

 
School/Public Holidays: 

27 April – Freedom Day 
30 April – School Holiday 

1 May – Workers’ Day 

16 June – Youth Day 

9 August – National Women’s Day 
10 August – School Holiday 

24 September – Heritage Day 
16 December – Day of Reconciliation 

17 December – Public Holiday 

25 December – Christmas Day 
26 December – Day of Goodwill 

 
 

        E-LEARNING LEVY 
 
 

E-Learning Levy for Grades 4 – 7 is R350,00.  If 
we do not receive this levy, we will not be able to 

load the software onto your child’s tablet and 
they will continue working from hard copy text 

books.. 

 
An annual levy of R200,00 per child for learners 

Grade 1 – 3 should be paid before end January 
2018.  This will cover the cost of the trolley 

solution with tablets we have purchased for our 

Foundation Phase learners. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 INTERACTIVE WHITEBOARD LEVY 
 

 
 A levy of R100,00 per child per year is payable 

for the maintenance of interactive whiteboards 
during the course of 2018.  

 

Please send the money as soon as possible in a  
clearly marked envelope “WHITEBOARD 

LEVY” and your child’s name and hand it in to 
your child’s register teacher.  PLEASE DO NOT 

DO AN EFT FOR THE WHITEBOARD LEVY. 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
IF YOU PAY THE R350,00 
(INTERSEN PHASE) OR R200,00 
(FOUNDATION PHASE) VIA EFT, 
REFERENCE TO BE USED IS YOUR 
CHILD’S NAME AND E-LEVY. 
DO NOT PAY THIS AMOUNT 
WITH YOUR SCHOOL FEES. 
IT MUST BE A SEPARATE 
PAYMENT. IF YOU PUT THE 
PAYMENT THROUGH WITH 
SCHOOL FEES IT WILL NOT BE 
TRANSFERRED TO E-LEVY. 

http://www.brackenprim.co.za/
http://mobi.d6communicator.com/


 
 

 
 

 
              

      ACADEMIC 
 

 

 
 

 
TERM 2 – CYCLE 

DAYS: 

DAY DATE 

 Friday, 27 April – Public 

Holiday 

 Monday, 30 April – School 
Holiday 

 Tuesday, 1 May – Public 

Holiday 

5 Wednesday, 2 May 

6 Thursday, 3 May 

7 Friday, 4 May 

1 Monday, 7 May 

2 Tuesday, 8 May 

3 Wednesday, 9 May 

4 Thursday, 10 May 

5 Friday, 11 May 

6 Monday, 14 May 

7 Tuesday, 15 May 

1 Wednesday, 16 May 

2 Thursday, 17 May 

DAY DATE 

3 Friday, 18 May 

4 Monday, 21 May 

5 Tuesday, 22 May 

6 Wednesday, 23 May 

7 Thursday, 24 May 

1 Friday, 25 May 

 

EXAM 

WEEK 

Mon. 28 May – Thurs. 31 

May 

2 Friday, 1 June 

3 Monday, 4 June 

4 Tuesday, 5 June 

5 Wednesday, 6 June 

6 Thursday, 7 June 

7 Friday, 8 June 

1 Monday, 11 June 

DAY DATE 

2 Tuesday, 12 June 

3 Wednesday, 13 June 

4 Thursday, 14 June 

5 Friday, 15 June 

6 Monday, 18 June 

7 Tuesday, 19 June 

1 Wednesday, 20 June 

2 Thursday, 21 June 

 Friday, 22 June 

END OF TERM 

 
EXAM TIMETABLE 

 

DATE SUBJECT GRADE 

24/5 Creative Art    7 

25/5 Technology    7 

28/5 English 4 – 7 

28/5 History 4 – 7 

29/5 Geography 4 – 7 

29/5 Maths 4 - 7 

30/5 Afrikaans 4 – 7 

30/5 Natural Science    7 

30/5 Natural Science/Tech 4 - 6 

31/5 EMS    7 

31/5 LO/LS 4 - 7 

 

 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 
 
 

House Shirts: 

There will be no house shirt Fridays in Term 2 as 
it is too cold.  House shirt Fridays will resume in 

September. 
 

PE UNIFORM: 

See advertisement at the end of this newsletter. 
 

SCHEDULE OF EXTRA MURALS PER TERM 
FOR 2018: 

 
TERM 1: Touch Rugby, Athletics 

TERM 2: Soccer; Netball 

TERM 3: Hockey; Girls’ Soccer; Cricket; 
  Tennis 

TERM 4: Touch Rugby; Mini cricket;  
  Mini touch 

TERMS 1-4:  

 Senior choir (Feb-Nov) Gr 4 – 7 
 Junior Choir (Mar – Nov) Gr 2 & 3 

 Marimba (Feb – Nov) Gr 6 & 7 
 Chess (Feb – Dec) All chess teams 

 

TERMS 1 – 3: 
 Drumming (Feb – Sep) Gr 5 – 7 

 African Dance (Feb – Sep) Gr 4 – 7 
 Gumboot Squad (Feb – Sep) Gr 4 – 7 

 Choral Verse (Mar – Sep) Jnr & Snr. 
 Poetry Eisteddfod (Mar – Sep)  All 

 

ALL TERMS: 
 Golf; Zumba; Tennis 

 
BRACKENHURST ACADEMY OF MUSIC: 



See advertisement attached to this newsletter. 

 
GRADE ONE AND TWO ART CLUB: 

Grade 1 and 2 Art Club will start on Thursday, 19 
April in Mrs Fabel’s class, G14, from 14:00 until 

15:00. 

 
CHESS: 

Coaching and Practices: 
Chess practices, should you make the squad, will 

be held as set out below: 
 

VENUE: Ms du Preez’s class – G17 

DATES AND TIMES: 
 Mondays: 14:15-15:00 

  Mrs Jawahar (Gr3-7) 
 Tuesdays: 13:45-14:30 

  Miss Morin (Gr 1-2) 

   14:30-15:30 
  Mr Bailie (Gr3-7) 

 Wednesdays: 13:45-14:30 
  Miss McAllister (Gr1-2) 

 Thursdays: 14:15-15:00 
  Miss Park (Gr3-7) 

 

A learner who wants to participate at National or 
Provincial level must now belong to a C 

lub.  We are affiliated with the Alberton Chess 
Club and East Gauteng Junior Chess (Provincial).  

The Alberton Chess Club meet every second 

Friday evening at the Mugg & Bean in the 
Newmarket Mall from 18:00 to 19:30.  For more 

details contact Mr Bailie – cabailie@me.com 
 

Chess results against Laerskool Orion: 

Seniors: Won 22 – 6 
Intermediate: Lost 8 – 12 

Juniors:  Won 12 - 4 
 

Well done to our chess players. 
 

Tournaments: 

Brackenhurst Primary will be hosting chess 
tournaments on the following dates: 

Saturday, 4 August and Saturday, 29 September 
2018. 

 

Dinwiddie Primary is hosting a tournament 
Saturday, 19 May 2018.  It will be a doubles 

tournament. 
 

Colin Mann Primary have a team tournament in 
June. 

 

East Rand Chess League Premier Division: 
See schedule at the end of this newsletter for 

details. 

 

Chess League: 
 

Seniors (Grade 5 to 7) – 7 players(plus reserves) 
Intermediates (Grades 3 and 4) – 5 players (plus 

reserves) 

Juniors (Grade 1 and 2) – 4 players (plus 
reserves) 

 
The Premier Division will be: 

Martin;  Kenton;  Brackenhurst;  School of 
Achievement/Prestasie Skool; LS Orion (possible) 

AND/OR; LS Randhart (possibly) 

 
The league will run from 20 April to 1 June and 

then 27 July to 17 August (5 schools home and 
away) OR 31 August (6 schools home and away) 

 

We will also be organising a number of friendly 
matches which will be played on Friday. 

 
For any further details kindly contact our Head 

Coach and the Chess Organiser, Mr Bailie – 
cabailie@me.com 

 

Golf: 
Golf will begin again on Monday 7 May. 

 Grade 1 & 2: 13:30 – 14:30 
 Grade 3 – 7: 14:00 – 15:30 

 

Please ensure that your child attends golf 
regularly, as there are many children who have 

paid but are not attending golf lessons. 
 

Zumba: 

Zumba dates will be given for the term as soon 
as they are confirmed. 

 Grade 1 and 2: 13:30 – 14:15 
 Grade 3 – 7: 14:15 – 15:00 

 
 

Tennis: 

Free tennis has begun.  For more information 
contact Coach Rudolph on 082 898 7593. 

 
Netball: 

Practice days and times: 

 u/7:  Mon,Wed & Fri. 13:30 – 14:30 
 u/8:  Mon & Wed. 13:30 – 14:30 

 u/9:  Tues & Thurs. 14:30 – 15:30 
 u/10: Mon & Wed. 14:30 – 16:00 

 u/11: Mon & Wed. 14:30 – 15:30 
 u/12: Mon & Wed. 14:30 – 16:00 

 u/13: Mon & Wed.. 14:30 – 16:00 

 
 

 

mailto:cabailie@me.com
mailto:cabailie@me.com


Fixtures for the term are as follows: 

 
3 May vs Alberton: u/10 – u/13 

8 May vs Covenant College: 
 u/10 – u/13 

10 May vs Waterstone:  u/10-u/13 

17 May vs Glenview: u/10 – u/13 
9 May u/9 @ Brackenhurst Primary (Waterstone 

College) 
16 May – u/8 @ Brackenhurst Primary (Kenton 

Primary) 
23 May – u/7 @ Brackenhurst Primary (Alberview 

Primary) 

 
Results vs Grace Trinity: 

u/10A: Won 17 - 0 
u/11A: Won 12 - 4 

u/11B: Won 14 - 1 

u/12A: Won 20 - 3 
u/12B: Won 7 - 2 

u/13A: Won 57 - 1 
 

 
Soccer: 

 Practice days and times: 

 
 u/7: Mon & Wed. 13:30 – 14:30 

 u/8: Mon & Wed. 13:30 – 14:30 
 u/9: Mon & Wed. 14:30 – 15:30 

 u/10: Tues & Thurs: 14:15 – 15:30 

 u/11: Mon. 14:15 – 15:00 
          Tues. 14:00 – 15:00 

 u/12: Tues & Thurs. 14:30 – 16:00 
 u/13: Tues & Thurs. 14:30 – 15:30 

 u/14: Tues & Thurs. 14:30 – 15:30 

 
The soccer boys will be playing in their Red PE 

shirts for the matches.  Please ensure that your 
child has a red PE shirt for matches.  PE shirts 

are available from the Sports Office. 
 

Fixtures for the term are as follows: 

 
2 May vs Alberview Primary: u/9-u/14 

9 May vs St Declans College: u/9-u/13 
16 May vs Alberton Primary: u/9-u/14 

23 May vs Kenton Primary: u/9-u/14 

30 May vs Glenview Primary: u/9-u/14 
6 June vs Covenant College: u/9-u/13 

 
u/7 and u/8 soccer matches: 

11 May;  18 May;  25 May;  1 June;  8 June. 
 

Netball and Soccer tournament days are as 

follows: 
 

TBC – u/9 @ Kenton Primary 

5 May – u/13 @ Glenview Primary 

12 May – u/12 @ Covenant College 
19 May – u/10 @ Brackenhurst Primary 

26 May – u/11 @ Alberton Primary 
9 June – u/7 & u/8 @ Alberview Primary 

 

 
 

  
 
Term 2 collection: 

Easter Eggs: 
We are doing our Easter egg outreach to TLC 

very soon.  Please send any easter eggs to Miss 
Budde’s classroom. 

 

Coins: 
Wow!  Thank you for the great response!  We 

raised R2955,00 for the CHOC Foundation for 
childhood cancer.  For a school of 1500 learners, 

that’s R2 per child.  We would like to set a bigger 

goal this term.. if each child brought R1 per 
week, ie. R10 per term, we could donate a very 

substantial R15 000,00 to TLC Home for 
abandoned babies.  We can do this!  Please send 

coins or notes to your child’s class teacher.  
Thank you SO much in advance, Ms Pheiffer and 

Mr Lawrenz. 

 
Matthew Downs Blanket Drive 2018: 

In 2017 we completed our first “Matthew Downs 
Blanket Drive” 

and collected 

in excess of 
350 blankets 

and lots of 
warm clothes!  

It was SO 

rewarding to 
be able to help 

those in need 
of warmth. 

 
This year we would like to collect for the 

following charities: 

 
L.O.T.S. (Life on the Streets Ministry) – blankets, 

good second hand men’s shoes, socks and warm 
clothes. 

Queenshaven – blankets 

Epworth Children’s Village – Blankets 
Christways Religious Centre – Blankets 

 
We would welcome good second-hand clothes 

and shoes that are suitable for winter.  If you are 
donating blankets, the PEP grey blankets are 

particularly preferred because apparently the 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH 



fancy blankets get stolen on the streets.  The 

other more colourful ones will be donated to the 
children and the aged. 

 
Thanking you in advance for your continued 

outpouring of generosity. 

 
Hidden Treasures Charity Shop: 

Thank you to all the learners who volunteered in 
the short holiday.  Your dedication to the less 

fortunate is amazing!  The offer stands for any 
parents or learners who would like to volunteer 

on Saturday mornings or in the holidays.  Please 

chat to Ms Pheiffer.  Thank you for the massive 
amount of donations.  All money made on items 

sold goes towards supporting 270 orphans.  
Please send any second-hand toys, clothes, 

bedding, appliances, ornaments, etc. to Ms 

Budde.  We will get a composite list of learners 
who assisted, but thus far, thank you to Loghan 

da Silva, Mrs da Silva, Keith van der Merwe, 
Daniella van der Schyff and Mrs van der Schyff, 

Meakin Scholtz and Thando M.  Much 
appreciated! 

 

     
 

 
 

‘Help-U’ Advertiser: 

The ‘Help-U’ advertiser is published once a 
month at the end of the month.  The cost of an 

ad is R50,00 per month.  Adverts must be 
business card size.  If you want to advertise in 

the ‘Help-U’ Advertiser, please forward details 

together with the money to Lynn Voordecker at 
the school office.  No pictures – just wording. 

 
The “Help-U” advertiser for April is attached to 

this newsletter. 
       

 

 

INSPIRATIONAL STORIES – WITH 
MORALS. 
 
The Mouse and the Lioness 
This story about the mouse and the lioness 

teaches kids a wonderful lesson that should stay 

with them and help them grow. 
 

The lioness, as we know, is fierce, proud, and 
tends to look down upon smaller animals.  One 

such lioness was once skirting the jungle when a 

thorn pricked her paw.  Being proud, the lioness 

decided not to ask for help.  She went around 

the jungle, getting weaker and bleeding. 
 

One day she chanced upon a humble mouse.  
The lioness was in a lot of pain.  The mouse, 

though quite scared, was courageous enough to 

offer help.  The little mouse after much pain and 
struggling, managed to pull out the thorn from 

the lioness’s paw and freed her from her pain. 
 

Even though the lioness was so big and 
powerful, and the mouse was so tiny and 

humble, it was the mouse’s kind gesture that 

saved the lioness’s life. 
 

Moral of the Story 
Be humble and never forget that size is no 

guarantee of power or usefulness. 

 

 
 

 
 

The Sad Peacock 
 
This is a beautiful story about making the best of 

what you have.  A comparison is inevitable and 
starts pretty early in life.  Though ambition is not 

a bad thing, there is usually a very thin line 
progressing to greed.  It can run both ways, 

parents may end up pushing their children so 

hard that kids may end up frustrated.  On the 
other hand, kids may end up demanding for 

more, without regard to what they have already 
and this may end up making them selfish. 

 

Here is a wonderful story about a peacock who 
almost went the same way. 

 
So, there was this once a beautiful peacock who 

was all but dancing on a rainy day.  He was busy 
admiring his plumage.  However, he was 

suddenly reminded of his shortcoming which was 

his rough voice.  All the joy beaten out of him, 
he was almost in tears.  Suddenly, he heard a 

nightingale singing nearby. 

      GENERAL 

PARENT’S CORNER 
 



 

Listening to the nightingale’s sweet voice, his 
own shortcoming became very evident.  He 

began wondering why he was jinxed in such a 
manner.  At that moment, when Juno, the leader 

of the Gods, appeared and addressed the 

peacock. 
 

“Why are you upset?” Juno asked the peacock. 
 

The peacock complained about his rough voice 
and how he was sad because of it.  “The 

nightingale has such a beautiful voice.  Why 

don’t I?” 
 

After listening to the peacock, Juno explained, 
“that every living being is special in his or her 

own way.  They are and made in a certain 

manner that serves the greater purpose.  Yes, 
the nightingale is blessed with a beautiful voice, 

but you are also blessed – with such a beautiful 
and glittering plumage!  The trick is acceptance 

and making the most of what you have.” 
 

The peacock understood how silly he had been in 

comparing himself to others and forgetting his 
own blessings.  He realised that day that 

everyone was unique in some way or the other. 
 

Moral of the story: 
Self-acceptance is the first step to happiness.  
Make the best of what you have rather than 

being unhappy about what you don’t. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

And finally 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 Regards 
 

  
ANNE BURGER 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 

PE UNIFORM 
PE shirts R140 

 (RED) 

Shorts  R120 

Tracksuits R360 - 380 

hats   R50 

Beanies  R60  

BPS Spor

t

i

ng kit  

on sale at the sports office. On sale every  

Wednesday morning 7h00 – 7h30 
LEARNERS: are welcome to buy anytime during the 

school day (breaks) 

TRACKSUITS NOW 
AVAILABLE! 

NO WAITING PERIOD… tracksuits are availble from the sports office size 20 – 30 R360  - 
size 32 – 38 R380.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Help-U Advertiser 
 

March 2018 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

SCHOOL MADE EASY STUDY CENTRE 
Making your child’s schooling easier in every way. 
 
Gr 1-12: Small groups; Homework supervision; Extra 
lessons (All subjects); Internet facility; Exam 
Workshops;  Special study sessions; English 
Language Classes.   Adult Literacy Classes. 
NOW ALSO OFFERING: Saturday fun reading 
lessons (English and Afrikaans) ALL GRADES 
Saturday, extra lessons (individual tuition) 
Brackendowns area.  Transport can be arranged  
Contact Sammonique: 083 776 8322 

 
 
 
 
 
                               NURSERY SCHOOL 
                                 BABIES TO GRADE R 
                               AFTER CARE CENTRE 
                                      GR 1 TO GR 7 
 
                       AFFORDABLE QUALITY CARE 
 
                           22 Mc Bride, Cnr. 3 AG Visser 
                                             Brackenhurst 
 
                  Email:  edustart@telkomsa.net 
      
                        Tel. (011) 867 2080 / 7590 
 
                             Maria:  072 08 48 528 

 

      KINGDOM KIDS 
Creche, Day Care, After Care, 
Grade R 
 
9 Cedarberg Street 
Albertsdal Ext 6 
Alberton 
 
Contact: Natasha/Riaan 

0726542889; 0716847879 

mailto:edustart@telkomsa.net


Tina Cowley Reading Centre 
Gina du Plessis  :  Franchisee 

 
8  Hennie Alberts Street 
Brackenhurst 
1448 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    ™ 
Cell:  083 381 1113 
tcbrackenhurst@gmail.com 
www.tinacowley.co.za 
 
 
 

STUDY COURSE  

Friday 18 May (14:00-17:00) 

Saturday 19 May (9:00 – 12:00 & 14:00 – 16:30) 
 

The study course is for learners from grade 4 up, and teaches children how to study effectively. We work 

on learning through association, how to remember what we have learnt, how to plan ahead, and how to 

answer a question paper.  

 

A brain profile questionnaire is completed by each learner before the commencement of the course. Each 

learner’s brain profile is then taken into account during the course in order to suit their unique 

preferences. The cost of the course is R1000.00, which includes the brain profile, a baroque CD, a file 

with all study material and a surprise for each learner to assist them with their newly acquired skills. The 

course consists of 3 sessions, which must all be attended. 

 

An appointment must be made – at least a week before the course - in order to complete the brain profile 

questionnaire. A deposit of R400 is required to confirm the booking. Once the deposit has been paid, an 

appointment will be scheduled for the brain profile. 

 

The learners learn very useful and practical techniques during the course and they walk out of the course 

motivated and ready to study. 

 

Die studiekursus word in Afrikaans ook aangebied!! 
 

Regards 

Gina 

 
Tina Cowley Brackenhurst 

083 381 1113 



 

 



 

 
 



Brackenhurst 

Academy of Music 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

The family to be a part of  

If your child would like to play an 
instrument: Individual Tuition is offered in 
Drum-kit    Keyboard & Piano 

Double bass    Guitar & Electric Guitar 

Voice (singing)  Violin 

Cello    Recorder (Blokfluit) 

Lessons are composed as follows: 
30 minute lessons (recommended for children under 10 years and student 

beginners) 
45 minute lessons (recommended for 10 – 14 year olds) i.e. School grades 4 - 7 
60 minute lessons (recommended for 15 years and older) i.e. High School & adults 
Lesson Fees per term (payable in advance directly to the tutor) 
30 minutes a week 9 lessons = R1240 per term (or R140/lesson) 
45 minutes a week 9 lessons = R1850 per term (or R205/lesson) 
60 minutes a week 9 lessons = R2480 per term (or R275/lesson) 
 

Please contact Ms M Coetzee for fees and the enrolment 

form or kindly visit the Music room. 

Email: mynettec@brackenprim.co.za 

 

mailto:mynettec@brackenprim.co.za

